
 
 
 
 

Notice of inspection of election expenses  
 
 

Parliamentary Election: Winchester Constituency 
 

4 JULY 2024 
 
 
 

I, the undersigned, Acting Returning Officer for the above constituency hereby give notice 
that I have received the returns and declarations as to election expenses. 
 
These returns and declarations (including the accompanying documents) can be inspected 
at Winchester City Council, Colebrook Street, Winchester SO23 9LJ during office hours 
within the next two years between 10:00am and 4:00pm. This excludes public holidays and 
subject to any other restrictions or changes to office opening hours. To arrange an 
appointment, please contact Kim Beaumont (Electoral Services Manager) by email 
ereg@winchester.gov.uk or telephone 01962 848125. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 2024 
 

Laura J Taylor  
Acting Returning Officer 
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